CITY OF NIAGARA FALLS
TO: City Council
FROM: Chairman
Traffic Advisory Commission
DATE: November 17, 2021 |
SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM:

At the Traffic Advisory Commission meeting held on November 15, 2021 the
Commission recommended APPROVAL of the following item:

INSTALL ALTERNATE OVERNIGHT PARKING ON JAMES
AVENUE FROM LEWISTON ROAD, WEST TO THE GORGE

A Petition from the residents of this block was received with 76.5% of
signatures.

Submitted By: Ron Ashker, 934 James Avenue

It is requested that City Council approve this recommendation.
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Stephen Urbaniak, Chairman
Traffic Advisory Commission
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cc: City Administrator
Director of Public Works
Traffic Planner
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